
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Putting country before party, this bill supports the American people, not big business or special 
interests. Please pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Jan Harrell 
219 W Hersey St 
Ashland, OR 97520-1721 
 
 
 


